
P-04-426: Introduce a mandatory 40mph speed limit on the A487 at 

Blaenporth Ceredigion  Dyfed Powys Police to Chair 

I refer to your letter dated 22nd October 2012 in respect of a petition 

submitted by Aberporth Community Council to introduce a mandatory 

40mph speed limit on the A487 at Blaenporth, Ceredigion. Having 

researched statistics available to us I can confirm that there have been 8 

the 

A487 (all but one, a serious were slight injury). 

If I can be of any further assistance please do not hesitate to contact me. 

Regards, 

Huw Rees 

Uwcharolygydd/Superintendent 


